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Capital Campaign update - Thank you so much for your support of 

the basement renovation! Total costs came in under budget and we are all 

enjoying this new space. Our current loan balance is $137,628, which in-

cludes the amount borrowed for the purchase of the York St. property 

last year. We look forward to ongoing outreach made possible by this in-

vestment! 

 

Office Manager Position Available - Chestnut Grove UMC is looking 

for a part-time office manager (approx. 28 hrs./week). If you are interest-

ed, there is a flyer on the bulletin board with details.  You may also con-

tact Kathy Bennett in the office for more information. Please share the 

opportunity with anyone you know who might be interested. 

 

The Capital Area Pregnancy Center’s 2018 Walk for Life will be   

held on October 5, 2018 at Vibrant Church in Mechanicsburg, beginning at 
6:30 p.m.  It is a two mile event that raises funds for CAPC which pro-

vides    a 24 hour Helpline, ultrasounds, pregnancy testing, adoption refer-

rals, baby materials, confidential peer counseling, and post-abortion sup-

port.  If you would like to walk, pick up a sponsor form from the narthex 

shelves.  Jan Kerstetter is planning to walk and would love to have others 

from DBIC join her, so if you are going to walk be sure to let her know.  If 

you would like to sponsor a walker or have questions, see Jan.   

 

Impact Harvest Party at the Horton's - Young Adults will celebrate 

the arrival of fall with a Harvest Party at the Hortons (1034 York Rd. 

Dillsburg PA 17019 ) on Sunday, October 7 at 4:00 p.m. Please bring 

chairs to sit around a campfire, a side dish to share, and if you have a 

mountain pie maker or a stick for roasting marshmallows for smores, 

please bring them. If you have any questions, please contact Landon & 

Grace Horton, Chad & Emily Brubaker,  or Brent & Avis Whitesel. 

Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby 

so that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

“Where do my children go during worship?” 

 

Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first part of the 

service and then will be released to their classes mid-service.  Cherub 

Church (k-grade 2) meets in the class across from the men's restroom 

and Junior Church (grades 3-5) will be meeting in Room B1. Please 

pick your child up from their classroom in a timely manner af-

ter the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a Cherub/Junior 

Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child 

to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when the chil-

dren are dismissed from the service.  

 

A combined Children’s Sunday School Class for Kindergarten 

through 5th Grade will meet in the Cherub Church room.  We ask that 

you sign these children out promptly after Sunday School dismisses at 
10:00 a.m.  A preschool class will meet in the room next to the ladies’ 

restroom.  A staffed nursery for toddlers and babies will also be provid-

ed during Sunday School.   


